
Next in our series of      

Hadley Matters 
via Zoom 

Thursday, June 3 @ 2:00  

Conversation with Library Director Patrick 

Borezo 

By Sharon Howard (Interviewer) 

This month's interview for Hadley Matters will be with the Goodwin Library Director Patrick 

Borezo on Thursday, June 3 at 2 p.m. The interview will take place in the new Hadley 

Library and will begin with a tour of the space. Together we will explore the children's, 

young adult and adult sections with the help of library staff Luna Greenwood and Sue 

Brown. Following the tour Sharon will sit down with Patrick to talk about what is currently 

happening at the library and future plans. Any questions you might have can be submitted 

during the interview in the Zoom chat. This interview will be an exciting opportunity to enter 

the place your generosity has provided.  Come join us. 

As you all know, Hadley is a “happening town.” There is so much going on here that it is 

hard to keep up. Once a month Sharon Howard will be interviewing town officials and local 

Hadley residents who wish to share information with the townspeople. If you have 

suggestions for those you would like to hear interviewed or if you have questions you would 

like to have addressed, please contact Violet at coaprograms@hadleyma.org 

https://zoom.us/j/91478044826?pwd=MVJqbTNBdEtheFhpZjQxKzRPQ2kwZz09 

Meeting ID: 914 7804 4826 

Passcode: 501444 

One tap mobile 

+19292056099 US (New York) 

Dial by your location 

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

mailto:coaprograms@hadleyma.org
https://zoom.us/j/91478044826?pwd=MVJqbTNBdEtheFhpZjQxKzRPQ2kwZz09

